
 

 

 

 KBXS-CD Online Public Inspection File 

During the last license renewal period, L-4 Media Group, LLC (“Licensee”), licensee of 

KBXS-CD, Shreveport, LA (Facility ID No. 70420) (“KBXS”), cannot certify full compliance 

with certain Online Public Inspection File (“OPIF”) requirements with respect to KBXS. 

 

Section 73.3613 Contracts/Documents List.  Licensee inadvertently failed to upload the 

contracts and documents required by Section 73.3613 of the Commission’s rules to KBXS’s 

OPIF. Upon discovering this oversight, Licensee promptly uploaded the required documents. 

Issues/Programs Lists. KBXS’s quarterly Issues/Programs List was uploaded late two times 

(Q4 2019 and Q3 2020). 

Licensee appreciates its obligation to fully comply with the Commission’s rules. Licensee 

believes the public interest was not impact by the oversights listed above. Nonetheless, going 

forward, Licensee is committed to and will ensure full compliance with the Commission’s rules, 

as WBXA’s normal practice of timely uploading required documents to the OPIF shows. 

Children’s Programming Reports. During the course of the Commission’s review of a 

commonly owned station with KBXS, Licensee discovered an error in the description of one of 

the programs that is included in KBXS’s Children’s Programming Reports from Q3 2015 

through Q3 2019. Based on staff guidance regarding the renewal of KBXS’s sister station, 

KBXS uploaded a corrected description of the program at issue—Underwater World—to the 

“Additional Documents” folder of the Children’s Television Programming Reports portion of its 

OPIF. 

Licensee regrets that an incorrect description was inadvertently included in its Children’s 

Television Programming Reports. As many stations do, KBXS duplicated the description 

information for the program after it first appeared on KBXS’s Q3 2015 report, so the incorrect 

description was included across multiple reports. Nonetheless, Licensee would note that KBXS 

complied with the Commission’s children’s programming requirements and timely uploaded the 

required reports. The Commission’s new annual Children’s Programming Report does not 

include descriptions for the programs included in the report. Therefore, because KBXS has taken 

appropriate steps to address the error that appeared on its Children’s Programming Reports and 

because future reports require no description at all, Licensee believes the public interest was not 

materially impacted by this minor discrepancy on KBXS’s Children’s Television Programming 

Reports.   


